
 
 
 

We hope that you and your loved ones are safe and well 

 

These are difficult times as we all continue navigating through COVID-19. We continue to 

adhere to the government's safety guidelines during the COVID-19 pandemic at our location. 

One of the main focuses at CCE Rentals Inc. has always been on building a supportive 

community and in a time such as this we must strive to protect it. 

 

To promote and ensure the safety of everyone on our team and the community we’ve put more 

measures in place: 

 

• In shop projects have been prioritized while our outdoor site projects have been halted 

until further notice. 

• In shop activity has been organized in such a way where each member is a minimum of 6 

ft apart at all times. 

• Adequate protective gear has been issued to our team. 

• While we have halted off site servicing, equipment rental is still available to our 

customers. 

 

We will be monitoring any changes in the recommended guidelines by the Ontario government 

and will provide updates to our policies as we make them. Stay safe and remember; “We’re In 

This Together!” 

https://workhaus.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4e905a84aead1afc3be9313a6&id=884f249d83&e=44b2d297f2

